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Dear parents, hello!!  
 
Your PAC wish you a good spring break! 

 
 

Important: movie night, pasta and crêpes for sale – Thursday March 15, from 
5.30 p.m.  to 8 p.m. 

 
Come to watch at Jules Verne auditorium the 
second movie of the year organized by PAC and 
parents. Pasta and crêpes will be for sale. 
 
Daniel Chocolate ordering  
 
Please find the description of how to order and 
pick up the chocolat here or on the attachement. 
You will pick up your order during the  Movie 
Night on March 15 in Jules Verne at 6 p.m.   
The deadline for ordering is Wednesday March 14 
(included) 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
CSF school board election 
 
For more information, please consult this page: 
http://www.fpfcb.bc.ca/en/parenthèse/our-future-our-schools 
 
 
Urgent: looking for a francophone parent  
 
We would like to set up a new committee to improve communication between APE and 
parents. An Anglophone parent is already volunteer. However, we need a second 
francophone parent for the translation. Please let us know if you are interested. 
 
 

Anne Lama, secretary PAC 2017-2018 
secretaireaperosedesvents@gmail.com 

✓   Date to remember 

Check our online  calendar for activities  and important dates.  

✓   You have a message for the parents communauty   

Please contact the  PAC secretary  no lather than two days before the newletter publication. You can also contact your class representative.  

✓   Your PAC is on Facebook   

Clic k   her e  t o find our Facebook page.  
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